
Hello my fellow wood-
carvers, 
  It looks like we are fi-
nally able to meet at 
Bayland this month. 
What a trial this has 
been! We have Shen to 
thank for that! She and 
Jamie and Carolyn have 
been trying to ensure 
we have a place to 
meet this month. I 
want to thank everyone 
for their help during 
this time!  
  I do hope that you 
have been able to do 
some carving on your 
own and look forward 
to seeing your work for 
our "Show & Tell" seg-

ment of the meeting! 
Please try to make it to 
this month’s meeting 
we have some things 
that we need to take 
care of! 
  Most of you know that 
my position technically 
ended in Jan. but due to 
the lack of a meeting 
place it was pushed 
back. This should be the 
meeting where we elect 
a new president of the 
club. Your involvement 
is necessary.  
  I'm addition, the last 
meeting Lance was 
leading the carving class 
on bear carving. If you 
still haven't completed 
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your bear, Lance will 
be available to contin-
ue the bear carving. 
Speaking of Lance, he 
will be a contributing 
artist in the Wood-
lands Waterway Art 
Walk on the weekend 
of April 11-13. Every-
one is invited to stop 
by and say "Hi." He 
will have more details 
at the meeting.      
"Way to go Lance!"   
  I look forward to see-
ing y'all at Bayland 
Community Center on 
March 15th from 9-1 
in the Annex next to 
the kitchen.  
Kenan 

The Houston Area 
Woodcarvers will  meet 
this month,              

in the Annex, next to 
the kitchen, at Bayland 
Community Center.  

We Meet This Saturday March 15, 2025 

See Map  
on other side. 



The Houston Area Woodcarvers will meet this month from 9am to 2pm on 

March 15, 2025, in the Annex at the Bayland Park Community Center, 

6400 Bissonnet St., Houston, TX 77074. 

See us on the Web: houstonareawoodcarvers.com 

EMAIL: houstonwoodcarvers@yahoo.com 

On Facebook: Houston Area Wood Carvers 


